PLANNING BOARD MEETING - June 19, 1978

Meeting was called to order by Ray Estabrook.

These in attendance were, John Palmer, Stephen DiBiaso, Bradley Perkins arrived about 8:45 p.m.

Also present were Robert Dillenback of Milliken Thomlinson and Don White of the Cornish I.G.A. to present sub-division application for I.G.A. Developement to be known as Cornish Shopping Centre, Inc. Final plans call for 5 units of stores and 113 units of parking. Plan has been approved and signed by Ray Estabrook, John Palmer, Stephen Dibiaso. A Request for a linen of this plan to be filed in Alfred was not agreed to By Mr. Dillenback.

To send a letter to have O'Donald draw the new zoning maps and to have 1,00 additional copies of the zoning ordinance drawed from Southern Main Regional Planning.

Possibly have come, to review the soning ordinance and redo of building ordinances.

Jerry Watson came in concerning his new barn, which is too close to the Saco River and too close to the road. It was suggested that he got an application form for a variance from the appeals board.

Stanley Cohn came in regarding a fruit stand. We agreed that the action should be tabled until we know where the stand will be and be sold there.

It was voted to have summer meetings on an as needed basis.

Meeting adjourned 9:38 P.M.

Respectively submitted

Stephen P. DiBiaso, Secretary